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Oppose HJIR 117!

The Missouri House of Representatives is considering HJR 117 (Smith - R,
Carthage), a bill which would effectively repeal the voters’ decision to expand
Medicaid.

Healthcare for Missouri is the coalition that educated voters on the need to
expand the state’s Medicaid eligibility requirements as prescribed in
Amendment 2 on the August 2020 ballot. Missouri voters put Medicaid
expansion into Missouri’s state constitution by that public vote of 53.25% to
46.75%. The group issued the statement below regarding today’s vote in the
Missouri House of Representatives:

“Today’s vote runs afoul of efforts to provide Missourians with lifesaving
healthcare and it shows a lack of regard for the will of voters who approved
Amendment 2 a year and a half ago. It's time to focus on enrolling eligible
Missourians in Medicaid and stop playing political games with this critical
benefit.”

HJR 117 would allow the legislature to determine whether or not to fund
expanded Medicaid and to place work reporting requirements on those in the
expansion population. These busy work requirements create extra bureaucratic
barriers and may cause Medicaid recipients to lose their health care.

Contact your legislator HERE

Please email your representative and urge them to vote NO on HJR 117



https://actionnetwork.org/letters/save-medicaid-expansion?source=direct_link&fbclid=IwAR0tqM0I1_g8ZWG30XQTY61ngQJTPJ7egiWoRGaX1MYt3zAOzB3QQLM_HdY
https://www.facebook.com/St-Louis-Regional-Health-Commission-112190106919/
https://twitter.com/STLRHC
https://www.instagram.com/stlrhc/
https://www.youtube.com/user/STLRHC
https://www.linkedin.com/company/st-louis-regional-health-commission/

